
Parent Weekly Update  

Sept. 8-12 

Lebanon Jr./Sr. High Families, 

We had another great week at school, and it’s hard to believe we are already approaching the 
midpoint of the first quarter! A couple of important reminders for this week: 

●​ Picture Retake Day will be Wednesday, September 10th. If your student missed the first 
picture day or would like a retake, please make sure they are prepared that morning.​
 

●​ First Quarter Midterm is Friday, September 12th. Midterms are a great opportunity to 
check in on your student’s progress. Please encourage your child to stay on top of 
assignments and communicate with teachers if needed.​
 

Thank you, as always, for your partnership in supporting our students. 

Have a wonderful week! 

Kimberly Emrick 

 


